
From: Jeff Jones
To: Boschen, Christine@Waterboards
Cc: Michele Heffes; RHines@fbm.com
Subject: Comments regarding Tentative Clean-up and Abate Order R2-2012-00XX, Schnitzer Steel Products Facility,

Oakland
Date: Friday, September 21, 2012 2:30:56 PM
Attachments: Letter to Christine Boschen re Schnitzer Tentative Cleanup and Abatement Order.pdf

Ms. Boschen:
 
Please accept the Port of Oakland's comments on Tentative Clean-up and Abatement Order R2-
2012-00XX for Schnitzer Steel Products Facility, Oakland, California (attached).  If you have any
questions, feel free to call me at 510-627-1360.
 
Jeffrey R. Jones
Environmental Compliance Supervisor
Port of Oakland
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